
 

 

Sign -ups for 

parent/teacher 

conferences are in the 

office. You may also call 

the office to schedule. 

The Festival of Trees is this 

weekend, please check 

out our adorable Bear 

decorations. 

November 25 and 26 – will 

be a half day of school 

for everyone.  

We will hold our 

Parent/Teacher 

conferences during this 

time. 

 

November is here and our playground time has 

been chilly first thing in the morning.  Please be 

sure to have your children wear their warm coats, 

hats and mittens. 

 

The children enjoyed learning new songs on Music 

Monday. A Turkey Is A Funny Bird and We Give 

Thanks are songs we practiced using sign- 

language. 

 

Our projects this week kept us very busy. 

Everyone worked hard making adorable family 

portraits and we made bear decorations with 

twine for the festival of trees.  We all had so 

much fun! 

 

We hope everyone enjoyed the long weekend. 

 
  

Dates and Reminders 

 
Weekly Highlights 

Love, Alison and Brenda 

A Peek at the Week 

Bear Class 

Week of November 4 -8, 2019 

 

 


